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Orange Class 

We have been very busy again in May. 

In Science we learnt about animal groups. We worked together to sort animals in their groups and we 

learnt about life cycles. In our room we have caterpillar that are slowly changing into butterflies. We 

watched the daily changes, unfortunately the have not come out yet. 

Another thing we have enjoyed this half term is Hope’s weekly visit. Hope is the therapy dog. We get 

the chance to stroke Hope and talk to her owner Lis about what she likes and any other questions we 

might have about Hope. 

In maths we leant about graphs. We made tally charts and block graphs and we had to answer a 

variety of questions about the data in the graphs. 

We also have enjoyed music this half term. We all had a go on a real drum set. This was a lot of fun! 

We hope everyone will have a lovely half term! 


